MEMORANDUM

To: Monterey County Planning Commission

From: Commissioner Ottone

Date: July 27,2010

Re: Draft Transmittal Letter to Accompany General Plan Recommendation to

Board of Supervisors

Commission Chair Brown appointed himself and Commissioners Vandevere and Ottone
to a subcommittee to draft a transmittal letter to accompany the Commission’s
recommendations on the 2010 General Plan to the Board of Supervisors. The
subcommittee met and discussed the format and content of the draft letter, and
Commissioner Ottone volunteered to prepare the initial draft.

The initial draft was circulated among the subcommittee members and discussed. The
draft was acceptable to the committee with only one area of disagreement. For your
reference, I have highlighted the portion of the letter at issue. The disagreement involves
the approach to be taken in recommending to the Board the action to be taken on the
definition of Long Term Sustainable Water Supply.

During the Commission’s meeting of July 28, 2010, I will present the letter and try to
articulate the difference of opinion among the committee members to the entire
Commission. It is my understanding that Chairman Brown will then open the matter for
the Commission to discuss and attempt to resolve the disagreement. Then, if necessary,
the letter can be revised to reflect the Commission’s direction.









